BEA

Thank you for your recent gift to support children and families all over the world. Over the last several
months, our efforts have been focused on opening our newest space at our Valparaiso office called the
Hope Hub. On June 17, the doors were officially opened to the community! The day was met with a
prayer dedication along with a ribbon cutting that you can view on our Facebook site
(facebook.com/bchkids). We had a tremendous group to cheer us on and celebrate this blessing from
God!
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We received so many words of encouragement at the event. | can’t share them all with you in this
letter, but | wanted to share one note that | received after the event.

“What a beautiful and meaningful step forward in your mission to serve families in Northwest Indiana.

The Hope Hub is more than just a new space — it’s a powerful symbol of love, compassion, and Christ-
centered care. It's clear that this initiative was built with heart, and it will not doubt become a place of

refuge, support, and transformation for so many.”

Thank you to those who attended and prayed for the event. Now the transformation work begins! We
pray that God would send the families that need help and that this step would result in stronger
families as they lean on our Savior for hope and strength when circumstances seem impossible.

Thanks again for your
support that allows for
this life-altering work to
occur. The excitement of
the new space will not
end any time soon.
Please contact us for a
tour of the space today!

With Gratitude,

Loy
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